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Mason - DNR, Peg <peg.mason@state.co.us>

Re: Correction to CWCB Loan Contract
1 message

Cynthia Lefever <fmrico@outlook.com> Tue, Feb 14, 2023 at 7:33 AM
To: "Mason - DNR, Peg" <peg.mason@state.co.us>

Good morning Peg,
Thank you for catching this.
Fort Morgan Irriga�on Company agrees to the changed loan numbers.

Cynthia Lefever

FORT MORGAN RES & IRRIG CO

JACKSON LAKE RES & IRRIG CO

FORT MORGAN WATER CO., LTD

970-867-7561

From: Mason - DNR, Peg <peg.mason@state.co.us>
Sent: Monday, February 13, 2023 9:37 PM
To: Cynthia Lefever <fmrico@outlook.com>
Subject: Correc�on to CWCB Loan Contract
 
Cynthia-
I apologize for not catching this before sending the contract to you. The math is incorrect. The total loan amount should
have been $1,770530.00, not $1,770,000.00. I have made the changes to the loan contract including the Appendices and
your Resolution. If you agree to the change please send me an email accepting the corrected math change and there will
be no need to re-sign. If you would rather review and re-sign the documents, we can do that as well.
The corrected version is attached. 
Sorry again for the confusion; I should have noticed this prior to sending it to you. I am retiring and my last work day is
February 22, if you can get your response to me by then I can still process this for you.

Thank you,
Peg Mason, Contracts Manager
Colorado Water Conservation Board
1313 Sherman St., Room 718, Denver, CO 80203
303-866-3441 ext.3227
peg.mason@state.co.us
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